
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Monday, 31 October 2016 6:21 PM 
To: Mark Donaldson 

Subject: RE: Broadcasting and Recorded Entertainment Award Review - Screen Producers Australia 
Submission 

 
Dear Mr Donaldson 
 
I refer to your email below and confirm that the extension sought in respect of the Broadcasting and 
Recorded Entertainment Award 2010, has been granted. 
 
Screen Producers Australia is to file submissions in accordance with direction 1 of the Group 4 
Directions issued 26 August 2016 by 4pm on Thursday, 10 November 2016. 
 
Kind regards 
 
JO RICHARDSON 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4781 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
 
 
From: Mark Donaldson [mailto:mark.donaldson@screenproducers.org.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 26 October 2016 2:40 PM 

To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: Broadcasting and Recorded Entertainment Award Review - Screen Producers Australia 

Submission 

 
To the Chambers of the President, Justice Ross, 
 
We are writing to seek an extension of time to file a submission pursuant to the directions dated 26 August 2016. 
 
We filed the attached submission on 3 March 2015 covering three key areas which can be summarised as (1) 
loadings for performers in feature films, (2) shift penalties and (3) annual leave entitlements.  
 
The Media, Entertainment and Arts Alliance oppose certain elements of our 2015 submission but our aim is to 
reach agreement with MEAA on the remaining substantive elements of our submission and then make a 
submission agreed by Screen Producers Australia and MEAA in lieu of having those discussions in front of the 
Commission. We believe if the parties can reach agreement this will work towards a more efficient review 
process. 
 
We can commit to filing a submission by close of business on 10 November 2016 in line with the above and we 
apologise for any inconvenience caused by this delay. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you haven queries. 
 

Kind regards 

Mark 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/decisionssigned/html/2016fwc6062.htm
mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au
mailto:mark.donaldson@screenproducers.org.au


  

Mark Donaldson 

Manager, Legal and Business Affairs 

Screen Producers Australia 

 


